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1
Overview

oneM2M congratulates Broadband Forum on the official launch of User Services Platform (USP)  v1.0. We appreciate very much your introduction to the USP technology earlier during the joint conference call. We acknowledge that USP is the technical evolution of TR-069 (CWMP), and we are fully open to welcome contributions from oneM2M members to update our TS-0006 (BBF Management Enablement) accordingly. In the case that the work is further progressed, we may resort to your help on potential technical issues when needed.
oneM2M appreciates the successful collaboration with Broadband Forum on oneM2M TS-0006, and looks forward to continuous exchange and collaboration as technologies evolve. 

2
Requested Action
No specific action requested. oneM2M would be happy to be kept informed about your further progress on USP and other related work regarding the Internet of Things.
3
Next Meeting Dates
· oneM2M TP#38: Dec 03-07, 2018, Kanazawa, Japan
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